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General Comment

A true review of the facts should surely use the most up-to-date data available, not decades old data on

climate change.

It seems totally irresponsible to ignore the fact that nuclear pollution persists for centuries, and Millenia.
It is totally irresponsible to dismiss toxic problems for future generations to solve.

Why we we not consider environmentally sound solutions such as wind power and solar power?
Nuclear technology is among the most expensive power sources, even before considering the
astronomical expense involved in the cost of nuclear accidents.
The probability of nuclear accidents greatly increase with the age of the reactor. These risks need to be
factored in to any projections. The only power sources considered are large, or small nuclear projects.
This is an error, when there are much safer sources available. It's also anti-environmental, since you are
not considering environmentally friendly power sources.
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